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Dear Freedom from Hunger Friend, 

I’m so pleased to announce that thanks to your generosity, Freedom
from Hunger’s 31 Days for Mothers matching gift challenge was a
success! With your support, the $25,000 goal was reached and, as
promised, my husband Dave and I will double your donations for a total
of $50,000. 

This funding will go toward those who need it most – hardworking
mothers who are struggling to keep their families alive in the face of
communicable diseases, hunger and poverty. 

As an international fieldworker, I have had the opportunity to work
among some of the world's most marginalized and poverty-stricken
populations. I have witnessed firsthand the daunting odds that women
face every day to raise and protect their families, and I have seen the
life-changing benefits of having access to self-help, community-based
programs. Freedom from Hunger is an exceptional organization offering
women access to these life-changing opportunities. 

I’m proud to be part of this incredible effort. Together with
Freedom from Hunger, we empower women to combat poverty,
alleviate hunger and mitigate life-threatening diseases with
knowledge, tools, confidence and community. We are making a
significant difference in the lives of women and families
throughout the world. 

Your contribution goes beyond program support and benefits the lives
of women, helping them provide a brighter future for their families. We
could not do this without your support.

Sincerely, 

Tattie Bailey

Mission 

Freedom from Hunger brings innovative
and sustainable self-help solutions to
the fight against chronic hunger and
poverty. Together with local partners, we
equip families with resources they need
to build futures of health, hope and
dignity.
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